December 8, 1992

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter concerning your
reception of KTUR Radio in Mancos Colorado.

We are 50,000 watts broadcasting in Spanish with
daytime hours only at the present time. We hope eventually to be
on at night, we began broadcasting October 21 and operate al low
power (2500 watts) the 1lst two hours in the morning and last two
hours at night you picked us up on 50000 watts.

Our Jingle is " La Poderosa de Utah " thank you
for your interest.

Sincerely,

. e

Robert W. Turley
" President, KTUR INC



